
     
 Meet Me In St. Louie-Louie Clipped Wings 2024 
 
Welcome Clipped Wings members to the next Clipped Wings Convention in 
September 17-20 2024. The twenty-one STL CW chapter members are looking 
forward to having you visit our super area!  
We have looked at several locations in the area that we thought we would be the best for 
all of us to enjoy what we all seem to like to do. See new sights, eat, drink and shop! 
Unfortunately, downtown St. Louis is not convention friendly. We found the best 
location is St. Charles, Missouri.  
Old St. Charles has been welcoming visitors for 250 years. It is a Nationally Registered 

Historic District with over 100 specialty shops, art galleries and unique dining options. 
Located on the banks of the Missouri River it is here Lewis and Clark embarked on their 
famous expedition to the West. Close to the Historic District you can also shop and dine 
on the more modern “Streets of St. Charles” and try your luck at the fantastic Ameristar 
Casino. The other plus is the area is fifteen minutes from the airport.  

Our Convention 2024 will be held at Embassy Suites in St. 
Charles. When you enter the hotel, you are surrounded by 
a massive atrium where, complimentary made to order 
breakfast and complimentary evening cocktails with 
snacks are provided.   
Meanwhile, put September 17-20 on your 2024 on your 
calendar. It is going to be fun!  
 

I will keep you updated during the year with more information for you to make plans.  
If you have any questions, please email me at CWConvention2024@gmail.com.  
 
Your Convention 2024 Chair,  
 

Lewis and Clark Statue 
Main Street St. Charles 
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